Clark, Kate

From: Larry Akers

Sent: Saturday, June 5, 2021 11:15 AM
To: Clark, Kate

Subject: zoning case -- 2700 S. Lamar

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Commissioners:

Please recommend denying the re-zoning of the properties in this application, as current zoning already supports
adequate redevelopment.

The Lamar corridor is already over-burdened with traffic, with much more to come. There is no need to add to the
misery.

Thank you,

Larry Akers
2311 Ridgeview
Austin, Tx 78704
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.



Clark, Kate

From: alexis sheehy

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 11:05 AM
To: Clark, Kate

Subject: 2700 S Lamar

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Ms Clark,

I am in favor of this rezoning request, but | would like to understand the transportation logistics. Specifically, will there
be ingress/egress on Skyway Circle? If so, it would be great to get an ETA for the completion of the bike lane project
(https://data.austintexas.gov/stories/s/Barton-Skyway/9hcr-2ghe/) on Barton Skyway, which would hopefully slow
down and/or discourage additional traffic on this popular cut through alternative for S Lamar.

Thanks,

Alexis Sheehy

2901 Westhill Dr
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